
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

1. PETITION 
 
 The Board considered a petition from Beckenham shopkeepers requesting that P30 car parking be 

implemented throughout the shopping centre, with the exception of the park outside Beckenham 
Cycles where a P10 park was requested. 

 
 The Board received the petition and requested an officer’s report. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


